
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 2:10 PM
To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: RAU 9.3

I believe this is a rule thing. Do you still handle these?

Kris

From: Matthew Mearns [mailto:mmearns@mountainlaw.org]

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 2:09 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: RAU 9.3

I am asking the Court to approve the proposed change to RAU 9.3. Indigent defendants have a
constitutional right to appeal, and to deny that right due to inability to pay is unconscionable.

Matt Mearns

Public Defender, Mountain Law
WSBA #45202

Sent from a smart phone by a dumb user. Please excuse any typos.


